
  Attachment C-1 

 

 

A RESOLUTION TO CONTINUE THE SANDERWAY AIS CUP PUBLIC 

HEARING TO JANUARY 15TH, 2019.  

 

WHEREAS, the Carrboro Board of Aldermen opened the public hearing for the review 

of the Sanderway AIS Conditional Use Permit on June 26th, 2018; and  

 

WHEREAS, the Carrboro Board of Aldermen held a second public hearing for the 

project on October 16th, 2018; 

 

NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED by the Carrboro Board of Aldermen do 

hereby continue the Public Hearing for the Sanderway AIS Conditional Use Permit to 

January 15th, 2019. 

 

This the 13th day of November, 2018. 

 


